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To whomever this testimony is read by: 

I support the bill SB210 that requires in person voter I.D, that keeps all non citizens 

from voting that are NOT legal to vote. 

We need to go back to the old system of voting at a public place, (ie) library, 

courthouse, state office, federal office that supports legal citizens with I.D to vote 

fairly, AND LEGALLY!  

The mail in votes have become compromised by to many criminals, as well as in my 

opinion tyrannical individuals who have proven to illegally influence votes. Our 

current voting system has become broken, and untrustworthy...    

 

the bill SB210 seems to be a better option, and shown worth to go back to legal 

individuals to monitor all voting booths as it was done before in early yrs, I am a legal 

state citizen that supports rule of law that can better, and support our trust in them, 

and those with genuine standing to be for the people, and NOT support 

undocumented or illegal individuals any abilities to vote by a mail in votes that is 

apart of our broken voting system of our Republic state.  Those who support mail in 

votes have become a part of the problem we Oregonian's are now experiencing, and 

are seeing a breakdown in our trust in state individuals,  

I urge you to support this bill SB210 and do the right thing and restore our trust in the 

voting system of our state, and as well as government, and stop violating legal 

people's/citizens rights I respectfully thank you for your time in reading this testimony, 

as it is to support a better voting system 

Thank you for your time  

Sincerely  

Robb Barnett  


